# THE FEDERATION OF ST ANNE'S AND ST MARTIN'S



## St Anne's Catholic Primary School

Washington Road, Reading RG4 5AA
admin@st-annes.reading.sch.uk
Tel: 0118 937 5537

# St Martin's Catholic Primary School

Pendennis Avenue, Reading RG4 6SS admin@stmartins.reading.sch.uk
Tel: 0118 937 5544



Acting Executive Headteacher: Mrs M Cosgrove Deputy Headteacher: Mrs S Bernto

12th October 2018

#### **Dear Parents and Carers,**

It was so nice to see so many of you at our Harvest Celebrations in Church and in school this week. The Worship Council did a wonderful job with the assembly. Thank you children.

This week, I met with Mrs Ring, who very generously gives her time every week in managing our library. She has some great ideas for re-stocking the collection with support from the PSA and will shortly be ordering new titles. She will also be developing so me Author based displays.

The PSA also have a packed programme of events for the year. I feel very blessed that our parents are so engaged with the school and work so hard to provide enrichment opportunities for the children.

Madeleine Cosgrove

#### The Worship Council

We are grateful to these children who are forming the Worship Council this year and will support the provision of liturgy in the school.

Isaac de la Pascua, Megan Sherman, Ellie Anderson, Joseph Kingswood, Layla Uygar Ines Luis, Jordan Jobin, Matteo Bellofatto,

Callum Potter, Benjamin Amos,

Maisie Hackett and Joshua Plested.

#### Glow Disco

Thank you everybody for your generous

Thursday 18th October

KS1 5:00-6:00pm

KS2 6:15-7:30pm

### **OWN CLOTHES DAY**

Friday 19th October

Children may wear their own clothes in return for bringing a donation of sweets or chocolates for the Advent Fayre.

PSA Reminder

Please could the Christmas card template and Glow Disco forms be returned by Monday 15th October.

Volunteer sign up <a href="https://www.volunteersignup.org/9B3WJ">https://www.volunteersignup.org/9B3WJ</a>

Individual photograph day.

**Tuesday 16th October.** 

The session will begin at 8.30, so if you have younger siblings that you would like in a family photo, please bring them in at 8.30.



Harvest donations. Mrs George produced a beautiful display and will be distributing the food to Readifood this week.